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AURORA ARABIAN HORSE ASSOCIATION 
 
Aurora Arabian May 19th meeting 

Meeting called to order at 7:10 pm. Taking place at the McLean & Shaw Insurance Inc. 
 
Present: Karen Caughell, Kim Kelemen, Diane Dyck, Marlene Tomusiak, Carson 
Ehret, Gail Tory, Carla Jackson, Shelley Robertson, Lorie Fisher and Kerri Buksa. 
 

1. Minutes of April 27 meeting reviewed. Adopted by Karen Caughell and seconded by Kim 
Kelemen. 

3. Treasurer Report given by Kim Kelemen. 
4. No Membership Report given. 
5. Youth Committee report not given. 
6. Club Marketing and Communications Report. Lorie Fisher reported that the 50th 

Anniversary Summer Horse Show had a total of 17 Buckle sponsors and six Cooler 
sponsor. All new branded items will be available for pick up next week. Posters were 
couriered to the Ponoka Christian School for distribution. Additional pages have been 
added to this year’s program and have gone to print. It was decided that 125 programs 
will be printed. The pre-order cost on the entry form is $5.00. 

7. Summer Show. 
• The Calnash Ag-Centre contract consists of 14 hrs per day. We have 2.5 hrs of 

overtime scheduled. Facility will be open 6:00 am – 10:00 pm on May 29, 6:30 am – 
9:00 pm on May 30, and 6:30 am – finish on May 31. 

• The photographer needs to capture 23 photographs of the buckle and cooler 
presentations for all the sponsors. All championship classes will be photographed. 

• Collette Fitzgerald has been confirmed as the farrier for the show. 
• Efforts will be made to instill good working relationship with the Ponoka facility. 
• Potluck has been tentatively scheduled for 7:00 pm on Saturday, May 30. Setup at 

5:30 pm. 
• There will be two High Point Presentations following the lunch program. 

8. New Business 
• Karen Caughell asked for clarification on the Aurora Arabian Horse Association High 

Point Awards on rule for horse ownership. To be awarded to the Aurora member” to 
the junior rider ... Applies to Paul Guthrie High Point Junior Western Rider and 
Austin Whelihan High Pont Junior English Rider. Further details will be added 
specific to the horse must be owned and shown by an Aurora member. 

• Discussion followed regarding the purchasing of future prize inventory. Marlene 
Tomusiak made a motion to spend up to $2,300 on prize inventory for future use. 
Seconded by Carla Jackson. 

 
Next meeting which will be held on Thursday, June 4th at the Nisku Inn at 7:00 pm. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:40 pm. Moved by Marlene Tomusiak. Seconded by Karen Caughell. 


